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Upcoming Deadlines & Events: 

Nov 11 Veteran’s Day – Office Closed 
Nov 28-29 Thanksgiving – Office Closed 
Dec 25 Christmas – Office Closed 
Jan 1 DANR State Revolving Fund – clean water & drinking 

water applications due 
Jan 1 DANR Solid Waste Management Program 

applications due 
Jan 5 Mary Chilton DAR Foundation applications due 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations 
The City of Alexandria has been awarded $336,008 to construct 
a tornado safe room through the FEMA Hazard Mitigation Grant 
Program. Please contact John Clem for information re: HMGP 

The City of Tyndall has been awarded $125,000 to assist with 
hiring a market manager for their Farmer’s Market through USDA-
AMS Farmers Market Promotion program.  Please contact Eric 
Ambroson for information re: USDA-AMS and other regional food 
related topics. 

Job Announcement 
District III has an opening for a full-time Community 
Development Specialist. This position provides a wide 
range of community and economic development services 
that produce project financing, support local and regional 
planning processes, and generate useful information. 
District III offers a competitive compensation and benefits 
package. Salary DOQ. Please send resume or direct any 
questions to: 
 

Lori Cowman, Director 
Planning & Development District III 

1808 Summit St., PO Box 687, Yankton, SD 57078 
(605) 665-4408 ext. 5 

loric@districtiii.org 

 

Areawide Business Council Revolving Loan Fund –  
New Loan Spotlight: 

Konechne Hardware, Kimball 

ABC is proud to have partnered with Mark Grussing of First Dakota National Bank to assist Ed Konechne with the purchase of 
Brooks Hardware & Auto Parts in Kimball. Ed helped manage the store for 4 years before taking the reigns in August. The store 
offers not only hardware and auto parts but also appliances, grills and seasonal merchandise. Brooks Hardware enjoyed a long 
history in Kimball and the community is pleased to see that continue. 
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